
Dear Partners,  

  

This letter is to confirm Vilniaus kolegija/University of Applied Sciences is now waiting for 

your Erasmus exchange nominations for the Spring semester. Please note the nominations are 

accepted only via Online Nomination form and we are looking forward to receive your 

nominations up until May 1
st  

. 

We will wait for required documents from the students until May 31
st
 . All information 

towards documentation procedure can be found via this link.   

  

Despite all the challenges, we really hope to come back to usual face-to-face format for the 

lectures next academic year. It’s been a challenging year for all of us, but we have no doubt 

all the lessons learned made us stronger and helped us to improve some well needed skills.  

  

Warm greetings from Lithuania! 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=UUqGQwxHFEOpOVe_McsROCj6yRrZ_AVHly1q0Vdic6lUMUFFMUlMWFJJNTdUOFVYVEo5NFNUWTNaSS4u
https://en.viko.lt/international-relations/admission-procedure/

